
TOWN OF PITTSFIELD 
CEMETERY TRUSTEES 

Pittsfield Town Hall 
85 Main Street 

Pittsfield, NH 03263 
 

Minutes of the Cemetery Trustees – Monday, April 22, 2024 
Members present: Pat Heffernan and Cara Marston  
Meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. at the Pittsfield Town Hall. 

 
New Business: 

1. Spring cleanup – Cara & Pat discussed the trash that had been reported near Section E and the 
felled large limbs and trees from the winter/spring weather. The tree work should be able to 
be incorporated into the public works schedule. The trash that was on town property was 
picked up this past weekend. 

 
2. Regulations – the Trustees reviewed the final version of the proposed updates to the 

regulations. Sections 6 through 11 had various updates, a new section regarding Maintenance 
was added as Section 12, and the remaining sections were renumbered. The Trustees 
approved the changes, and the new document was adopted. The regulations will be posted on 
the website and filed with the Town Clerk.  

 
3. Lot pricing – Pat and Cara checked with comparable and surrounding towns for their lot 

pricing. It was hard to compare Floral Park’s pricing to other cemeteries that have a layout 
with crematory gardens and cremation walls, but for standard per-plot pricing, the price per 
lot was still in range. They will continue to review the pricing structure to make sure enough 
is being charged. 

No other business was conducted. 


